
Travel  advice  for  Hibs’
supporters

Hibs’ fans travelling to Cowdenbeath tomorrow have been warned
that roadworks are ongoing in Bridge Street which is likely to
cause delays on the approach to the Town Centre from the west,
and  are  advised  to  consider  approaching  Cowdenbeath  via
Crossgates.

Supporters  who  have  purchased  tickets  in  advance  will  be
accommodated on the South Terrace and should enter the stadium
via the turnstiles in High Street, tickets for this area will
remain  on  sale  at  Easter  Road  Stadium’s  Ticket  Office
(10am-3pm). There will be no cash gates at the High Street
turnstiles.

Supporters who have not purchased advanced tickets will be
able  to  pay  at  the  gate  on  match  day  but  will  only  be
accommodated on the West Terracing and should enter via the
turnstiles in Chapel Street.

Tickets are priced at £18 adult and £9 concession (Over 65 and
under 16) (proof of eligibility will be required)

Parking is available for supporters coaches in Broad Street in
the area coned off for that purpose. Car parking is available
out  with  the  restricted  area  at  the  stadium  and  in  the
numerous car parks in the Town Centre.

Kick off is at 3pm and turnstiles will open at 2pm.
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